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June 7, 2022 Statewide Direct Primary Election
MORE DAYS, MORE WAYS TO VOTE! 

May 9 to May 27	 Three Vote Centers in North, Central and South County will be open weekdays, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.

May 28 to June 3*	 Nine Vote Centers will be open daily, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.

June 4 to June 7	 Forty-five Vote Centers will be open daily, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.

June 7	 All forty-five Vote Centers will be open, 7 a.m. to 8 p.m.

* Vote Centers will be open on Memorial Day, Monday, May 30, 2022.

Commencing May 9, 2022, ballots for the June 7, 2022 Statewide Direct Primary Election will be mailed to all registered 
voters.  Voting by mail is safe, secure and convenient.  Voters may vote from the safety and convenience of their homes, 
vote in person at one of our 45 Vote Centers or use our Remote Accessible Vote-by-Mail Ballot system.  San Mateo 
County deploys the highest level of voting technology and cybersecurity practices to protect the integrity of elections.  For 
information on new voter services and our extensive volunteer programs, please visit smcvote.org or call 650.312.5222.  

Redistricting:  Every 10 years, following each U.S. Census, political districts are redrawn to reflect population 
and demographic shifts.  New district maps can be found on our website, smcvote.org

Ways to vote:

Important:

Vote by Mail Vote in PersonBallot 
Drop Off

Remote Accessible  
Vote-by-Mail Ballot System
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